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Business and Environmental Services 
 

Meeting with Executive Portfolio Holders 
 

12 November 2018 
 

Summary of Actions 
 
 

Attendees: 
David Bowe, Corporate Director Cllr Don Mackenzie, Executive Member 
Cllr Andrew Lee, Executive Member Tricia Richards  (notes of meeting) 
Paul Tweed (item 1b) Andy Davies (item 1c) 
Liz Small (item 2a) Peter Rowe (item 2a) 
Michael Leah Andrew Binner 
  

 
SUMMARY OF DECISIONS TAKEN 

 
1. Finkle Hill, Sherburn in Elmet – Proposed waiting restrictions report was discussed and 

approved by the Corporate Director and Executive Members. 

2. Section 19 Report on the August 2017 Flooding in Scarborough was discussed and approved by 
the Corporate Director and Executive Members. 
 

3. 
 
 

Approval and Adoption of Highway Asset management Plans report was discussed, noted and 
approved by the Corporate Director and Executive Members. 
 

4. Proposed changes to the Charges for the Historic Environment Records report was discussed 
and noted by the Corporate Director and Executive Members. 
 

  

  

  

 
 
 
To Note: 

  
 


